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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Monday, November 30, 2015 6:31 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Monday, November 30, 2015 - 6:31pm Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: Bill 
Last Name: Stoops 
Email: BSTOOPS1@roadrunner.com 
Today's Date: November 30, 2015 
Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Emergency Regulations for Statewide 
Urban Water Conservation. There never has been, nor is there today, a shortage of water in San 
Diego county.  The emergency declaration as it applies to San Diego county is offensive, restricts 
rights to life, commerce, and property that the rate payers of this county have paid to enjoy.  It is a 
gross overreach by state government and an intrusion on freedom to have this emergency 
declaration in force in this county.  The state is engaged in something other than good government 
and good policy through the ignoring of the reality if the water supply situation in San Diego county.  
Please rectify this illegitimate action by removing all reference to a water emergency in San Diego 
county, and allow the rate payers to decide what they want to use, and how they want to pay for it. 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

11-30-15


